
 

King’s Meadow  

Academy Uniform Policy 
 

We hope you appreciate the benefits of having a school uniform. We thank parents for 

recognising the importance of dressing smartly in contributing to the high standards of our 

Academy. The uniform also helps to raise the profile of King’s Meadow Academy in our local 

community and beyond. 

 

Our policy for children’s school uniform is based on the belief that: 

• A school uniform promotes a sense of pride in the Academy 

• Creates a feeling of community and belonging 

• Raises the profile of the Academy within in the local community and beyond 

• Is practical and smart 

• Identifies the children within our Academy 

• Makes children feel equal to their peers in terms of appearance as everyone has the 
same 

 

Our Uniform from Foundation Stage to Year 6 

• Red cardigan or jumper with the Academy logo embroidered on the front are purchased 
from the school office, the first one is provided by the Academy  

• White polo shirt (ones with the Academy logo embroidered on the  front can be purchased 
if you wish) 

• Charcoal Grey trousers, skirt or pinafore  

• Red gingham summer dress 

• Black shoes 
 

PE Kit 

PE kit consists of black shorts and a white t-shirt 

 

Jewellery 

The wearing of jewellery is not allowed with the exception of small stud earing and watches. 

We advise against children having their ears pierced during the school term. Earrings must 

be removed or covered with tape during PE lessons and must be removed for swimming. 


